
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
3 December 2020 

  
Year 7 Christmas Film Night 

 
Dear Parents 
 
I have been very impressed with the positive start the year 7 children have made to 
Ripon Grammar School. The children continue to work hard and have settled into our 
routines incredibly well. We would normally hold a party around this time of year to 
celebrate their achievements, but as with a lot of other things we have decided to do 
things a little differently this year. So that the children can spend some time together 
in a more relaxed social setting, but safely within their bubbles, we are holding a 
Christmas film night in the school hall between 4pm and 5:45pm on Friday 11th 
December. If your son/daughter is attending, please make arrangements to collect 
them afterwards. 
 
The children will be given a choice of film to watch prior to the evening, and the movie 
shown will be the most popular one with the greatest number of votes. The film night 
will be supervised by the Lower School pastoral team and myself, and there will be 
some small snacks available for the children on the evening.  
 
Please could you respond to this letter and either give your consent for your child to 
attend the evening or inform us that they will not be attending by clicking on the link 
below and submitting the electronic form.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=N8McgZMDrkqueMJmrghoK
kBgfQ8Rt5NBiayO20UFDS5URDZMQk1DTUJCV1VCMkxQN0RLSzhUSkQ3MS4u 
 
If you require any further information about the evening; you can email me on 
hoy7@ripongrammar.com or telephone on 01765 602647 ext. 247. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss A Hoskins     
Head of Year 7     

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=N8McgZMDrkqueMJmrghoKkBgfQ8Rt5NBiayO20UFDS5URDZMQk1DTUJCV1VCMkxQN0RLSzhUSkQ3MS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=N8McgZMDrkqueMJmrghoKkBgfQ8Rt5NBiayO20UFDS5URDZMQk1DTUJCV1VCMkxQN0RLSzhUSkQ3MS4u

